
Updates to Application Documents submitted in November 2022 

OP5 Appendix 4.3 Strategic Design Principles (November 2022) 

• This document replaces the version dated August 2022 

• The date on front cover has been changed to read November 2022 

• A further bullet point has been added in the ‘East of Barrow Hill (Barrow 44)’ 

section on page 87 which reads “buildings closest to the barrow will be no 

higher than two storeys in height and buildings to the rear will be no higher 

than three storeys in height (to ensure acceptable massing relationship 

between built form and barrow 44)” 

• A correction to the barrow references in the ‘Barrow Hill Green’ heading has 

been made.  Rather than stating “58, 113, 130 and 135” it now reads “58, 113, 

114, 115, and 135”. 


